

East, Ohio Conference



Volume 01 · Issue 4 — December, 2024

East Ohio Conference UWF Officers

- President—Judy Kidder
- Vice President—Susan Huston
- Secretary—Rhonda Mason
 Jones
- Treasurer— Kelly Korb
- Nomination Chair—Susan Huston/Doris Moten
- Spiritual Growth—Sandy Merek
- Program Resources—
- Education & Interpretation
 —Emma Dixon
- Membership Nurture & Outreach—Cheryl Taylor
- Social Action—Carol Nelson Burns
- Historian—Rita Kyser
- Teen/University—Mikaela Ashburn, Olivia Doran
- Communications
 Coordinator —Elizabeth
 Feldman

MISSION u

- Dean—Cynthia Rose
- Assis. Deans—Mikaela Ashburn and Olivia Doran
- Registrars—Marcia Gill Bass and Kathy Everson

As I sit and write to you, it is warm and rainy. Although I know it is Ohio and this weather will change by tomorrow, it still doesn't seem like we are in Advent, preparing for Christmas. Please take time from your busy schedules and reflect on the many blessings we receive, particularly in this season.

This is the reflection read yesterday to light the advent candles. In order for us to have peace in this world, there must first be peace within each of us. Yet we know that there are restless hearts in this chaotic world. Today as we ignite the candle of peace, we pray that His light will guide us and enlighten us, as we seek contentment and tranquility.

Blessings to all my United Women in Faith sisters and your families. And thank you for all the wonderful things you are doing in your communities.

Merry Christmas!

Elizabeth Feldman

Communications Coordinator

Membership, Nurture, and Outreach—Cheryl Taylor

ATTENTION: LOCAL UWF PRESIDENTS

I am trying to get a current number of the total UWF members in each church in our conference.

If you have not yet replied to my previous requests or sent the information to your District President, please forward your total number of members to me at cherylktaylor@aol.com. Please include your District Name, Church Name, and total number of members. (No individual names needed.) Thank you so much for your help.

Mission Education and Interpretation—Emma Dixon

Telling the story of where our General Mission Giving dollars are used, helps inspire more giving. There are so many resources to help tell the story. The March/April issue of *response* magazine has the mission maps which show the people and projects supported by UWF's mission giving around the world. In addition, 496 scholarships totaling more than \$1.1 million were awarded to students around the world. The Daily Prayer Guide offers the daily Lectionary readings. Each day of the week tells of mission work being done with general mission dollars. The daily prayer guide lists people, churches, community centers and missionary conferences that are to be included in our prayers. The website uwfaith.org gives access to Voices From the Field webinar. You will learn about national and international initiatives that benefit from our mission giving.

You may give to you local unit treasurer, your district treasurer, conference treasurer and online, uwfaith.org. Blessings as you continue being God's hands of love in action through United Women in Faith.



East, Obio Conference









Annual Celebration Installation of 2025 officers

Thank you North Canton Faith for hosting this lovely annual event.

OFFICERS for 2025

President	Becky Sutton	rlsutton5@yahoo.com
Vice President	Marcia Adamczyk	adamczykmarcia@yahoo.com
Secretary	Rhonda Mason Jones	rmjmay73@gmail.com
Treasurer	Beth Canfield	bnbcanfield@yahoo.com
Nominations Chair	Susan Huston	susanhuston178@yahoo.com
Nominations Team	Margaret Harvey	margaret.k.harvey@gmail.com
	Cynthia Knox	cynthia_knox@sbcglobal.net
	Kelly Korb	kkorb210@gmail.com
Spiritual Growth		s.l.marek@att.net
Membership, Outreach and Nurture		cherylktaylor@aol.com
Program Resources	Beth Saling	esaling@muskinghum.edu
Mission Education and Interpretation	=	
Social Action	Carol Nelson Burns	cnbkelleys@yahoo.com
Historian	Rita Kyser	ritakyser@aol.com
Communications Coordinator	Elizabeth Feldman	eflogil@gmail.com
Mission u Dean	Cynthia Rose	rosecyn52@aol.com
Mission u Assistant Deans	Mikaela Ashburn	mashburn96@gmail.com
		oliviaa.dixon@yahoo.com
Mission u Registrars	Marcia Bass and Kathy E	vers

Kudos and Hugs to officers finishing their service to EOC United Women in Faith; Judy Kidder and Emma Dixon. Jobs well done! We look forward to seeing you soon as participants.

WAYS TO GIVE

Keep this information handy for when your District, Unit or an individual is ready to donate.

Online at: uwfaith.org/dayofgiving

By phone: 800-278-7771 (8 am-5 pm EST, M-F) Text: "FUTURE" to 20503

By check to: United Women in Faith, Attn: Legacy

777 United Nations Plaza, 11th Floor; Church Center for the United Nations; New York, NY 10017

Suggestions always welcome! Email Elizabeth Feldman, EOC UWF Communications, eoc.uwf.news@gmail.com